
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Department for Education 

would like to speak to parents 

or carers of children aged 

between 0-5 years old 

We would like to understand more about how you find different 

information to help support your child/children 

We are hoping the research can be conducted throughout 

July/August. 

If you think you may be able to help, please click the following link 

or scan the QR code to complete screening questions  

https://forms.office.com/e/WzMMvcdgdL 

 

If you would like more information, contact the researcher Anna 

Robson at anna.robson@education.gov.uk 

This would include a 50-minute interview with 2 members of 

DfE staff.  

The research interviews can happen on Teams at a time to suit 

you, or face to face at a place close to you. 

https://forms.office.com/e/WzMMvcdgdL
mailto:anna.robson@education.gov.uk?subject=DfE%20research%20with%20parents

